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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: 
 
Notice is hereby given that Draper City Council will hold a public hearing to receive public 
comment on a proposed text amendment to amend various sections of Chapter 9-18G (Lone Peak 
Commercial Special District) of the Draper City Municipal Code.   
 
The hearing will be held at Draper City Hall, 1020 E. Pioneer Road, on June 18, 2019, at 7:00 p.m.  
Inquiries may contact Maryann Pickering at the Draper City offices, (801) 576-6391. 
 
 
Attest: Laura Oscarson 
 City Recorder 
 
 
 
 
 
 


